Fordley Primary School Dudley Drive Dudley Northumberland NE23 7AL

Phone: 0191 2502207

Email: office@fordleyprimary.org.uk

Website: www.fordleyschool.com Headteacher: Mrs C.L. Withers (BA QTS Hons, NPQH)
Twitter: @FordleyPrimary Deputy Headteacher: Mr C. Maule (PGCE, LLME)

Dear Parent/Carer of child in Y6,

School Bus Induction Journey

Nexus are keen to promote the bus as a sustainable choice for secondary school journeys, and to improve the school bus experience.

Your child has the opportunity to take part (free of charge) in a joint project between our school, the Local Education Authority and Nexus involving:

- classroom work and
- (With your permission) an induction school bus journey on 19th May. To the secondary school that most pupils will be transferring to. (The class will be accompanied by a teacher and Nexus' Community Relations Officer.)

The purpose of this project is to:

- Familiarise pupils with the procedures for travelling on a scholars' service, including Tyne
 & Wear Under 16 Pop Card
- Answer questions and minimise any worries that pupils may have
- Provide information on expected standards of behaviour
- Supply details about who to contact in the case of any queries.

The pupils will also be given the School Travel Fact File, a resource booklet with useful information and contact numbers.

If you have any specific comments, suggestions or queries you can list them on the reply slip, and Nexus Youth Liaison Officer will cover these in the session with the class, or if you prefer, you can contact Deborah Rodenby directly (details below). Please complete the slip attached and return it to school.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C.L. Withers Headteacher













Fordley Primary School Dudley Drive Dudley Northumberland NE23 7AL

Phone: 0191 2502207

Email: office@fordleyprimary.org.uk

Website: www.fordleyschool.com
Twitter: @Fordleyschool.com



Headteacher: Mrs C.L. Withers (BA QTS Hons, NPQH)
Deputy Headteacher: Mr C. Maule (PGCE, LLME)

Y6 School Bus Journey - Consent and Comment Form

I give/ do not give* my consent for my child to take part in the induction bus journey on Friday $19^{\text{th}}\ \text{May}$

*Delete as appropriate
Name of Child Signed
Please return this slip to school, and if you wish use the space below for any questions or comments you may have for Deborah Rodenby School Liaison Officer
Alternatively, you can contact Deborah directly on
Tel: (0191) 203 3466 Mob: 07717807178
Or at Deborah.rodenby@nexus.org.uk
If you have any questions or comments for Deborah Rodenby about bus services for your child's journey to secondary school, or general queries about Nexus services for under-16s, please write them below, and state which secondary school your child will be attending.
Deborah will try to reply individually if you supply a contact tel. number or e-mail address.











